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UNION PACIFIC SYSTEM

OREGON -WASHINGTON RAILROAD & NAVIGATION COMPANY

OFFICE OF . IN REFLY PLEASE REFER TO

SUPERINT ENDENT NoH mQ30m=4

Portlend, Jan. 10, 1918e

City of Portland,
Portland, Oree.

Gentlemen:

(Attention Hon.Geo.H.Baker, Mayor)

Please refer to our letter of December /28,1917,
regaiding agreement for undergrade crossing under our bridge
No.50, at Benson Park:

Will you kindly advise regarding your intentions

in the matter?

Yours tr -
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Superintendente —
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Jamuary 14, 1918,

. Mre Be Ee Palmer,
 Superintendent, Uniom Pacific System,
Portland, Oregomn.

Dear Sirs

Rofsrring to your letter f-950-4, desse covesing :=

underground crossing at Bemsom Park, will be authcriZed
Vednesday morning at the regular Council meeting. Owing
to tlka legal time required, the ordimance could not come

up for its final passag: prior to this time.

Yours wvery truly,’

EAYOR
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UNION PACIFIC SYSTEM

OREGON -WASHINGTON RAILROAD & NAVIGATION COMPANY

2 R T
OFFICE OF IN REPLY PLEASE REFE! o

No.

Superintendent.

Portland, Oregonj,
March 21st, 1918,
File H.

City of Fortlend,
Fortland, Oregon. Attention: Hon. Geo. H. Baker, llayor.

Gentlemen:

We have been endeavoring for some time to get return
of agreements with City covering under grede crossing at 6ur
bridge No. 50 near Benson Parky which was the subject of my
letter of January 10th and my recent letter of March 7th.

Will you please advise me in the premises.

Yours truly,

\'\/

Superintendent,
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NION PACIFIC SYSTEM

OREGON - WASHINGTON RAILROAD & NAVIGATION COMPANY
IN BEPLY PLEASH RHFER TO

No.

superintendent.

Portland, Cregon.,
March 27, 1918,
File H 930-4

Hor. Geo. H. Bsker, liayor,
Fortland, Oregon.

Dear Sir:

e have been endeavoring for some time to cel
return of sgreements with the City covering under grade crossing
at our Bridge No. 60 near Bemson Ferk, which wes tne subjeet of
January 10th and verious trecers including my lietter to you
under date of lerch Zlst.

Wwould thank you to advise me what the intentiom of
the City is in this matter together with the return of the

agreements.

3]

Surerintendent.




larch 30, 1918.

Mr. B, B, Palmer,Sup't.,
Union Faeific System,
Fortland, Ore.
Dear Sir:
Replying to your letter of March 27th, File
H 930-4, relative to agresment betw2eon the City and
the Union Pacific System covering under grade crossing
at Bridge No. 50 near Bemsom Park, will say that this
agreemsnt was sent to lir. Spemecer on January 3lst,
and duplicate copy, duly cigned was returned and
filed with the Auditor of the City of Portland
on February 13th. 1 have commumnicated with
lir, Spencer by telephons and he advised me that
the copy of agreement was mow filed im his office.
Tmsting that this information will clear
the question, 1 am,

Yours very truly,

MAYOR




